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SECTION 00030 - ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 
The Board of Directors of the Neshaminy School District is soliciting bids for: 
 
Rooftop Unit Replacement (MZ-14) for the Neshaminy Maple Point Middle School, Bid No. 20-
17. 
 
Sealed proposals will be received by Mr. Joseph Rischow, Purchasing Supervisor, until 10:00 
a.m., prevailing time Thursday, March 5th, 2020.  At that time & place sealed proposals will be 
publicly opened and read in the Purchasing Department of the Neshaminy School District at 2001 
Old Lincoln Highway, Langhorne, Pennsylvania.  The District will not be responsible for late 
delivery of mail and no bid will be accepted after 10:00 a.m. 
 
A mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held on Tuesday February 25th, 2020, 10:00am, at the High 
School Campus Purchasing Office Conference Room, located at 2001 Old Lincoln Highway, 
Langhorne, PA 19047. 
 
Each bid shall be accompanied by a certified check, a cashier’s check or the bid of an approved 
Surety Company, in an amount of not less than 10% of the amount of the proposal.  Check or 
bond shall be drawn in favor of the Neshaminy School District. 
 
Bid documents are at the Neshaminy School District Site at www.neshaminy.org. Click on the bid 
tab and look for bid# 20-17. 
 
Site visits or Technical questions pertaining to the bid specifications should be directed to Tim 
Trzaska or Jerry Rutledge at (215) 809-6250. Questions regarding Division 1 on the specifications 
should be directed via email to jrischow@neshaminy.k12.pa.us. 
 
The School District reserves the right to waive any informality in bids, or to reject any or all 
proposals, and to make the award in the best interest of the School District. 
 

Mr. Joseph Rischow 
Purchasing Supervisor 
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